
CIRCULAR TO ALL DIVE SHOPS 12/24 

Re: Filming at the Blue Hole in Gozo 

14th March, 2024 

 
  
Dear Dive Shop Operator, 
 
 
We refer to our circular regarding filming by UW TV crew from Germany, who earlier this 
month were to film in and around the Blue Hole in Gozo. 
Please be informed that due to weather conditions the scheduled filming on 6th and 7th March 
could not be done.  In this regard the crew is to return to the Blue Hole on Thursday 21st 
March, to capture the missing footage. 
  
Therefore your collaboration is requested once again to refrain from practicing any diving in the 
Blue hole on the aforementioned day between 11.00hrs and 13.00hrs.    
  
Your co-operation to this end is very much appreciated. 
  
Thanks and best regards 
  
 
Joe Muscat 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gozo Tourism Association 
 


